
From: Patricia Relay
To: Jeremy Young; Gary Minish
Cc: Allie Ferko; Sheri Pierce
Subject: RE: Board Resignation
Date: Tuesday, December 4, 2018 11:58:19 AM

Dear Jeremy,

While I am sad to hear that you are leaving the Museum Board, I am delighted to hear your news of a new Baby on
the way and a job promotion.  I wish you all the best.

Sincerely yours,

Patricia Relay
Executive Director
Valdez Museum & Historical Archive
217 Egan Drive - PO Box 8
Valdez, Alaska 99686
Phone: 907-835-2764  Fax: 907-835-5800
www.valdezmuseum.org

Shop at http://smile.amazon.com/ch/92-0159463 and Amazon donates to Valdez Museum & Historical Archive.
#YouShopAmazonDonates

-----Original Message-----
From: Jeremy Young [mailto:jeremy24young@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 04, 2018 11:53 AM
To: Gary Minish <gminish@valdezak.net>; Patricia Relay <prelay@valdezmuseum.org>
Subject: Board Resignation

Gary and Patty,

   I was informed last week that I am being promoted at work and will be moving in the coming months. My wife
and I are expecting our first child shortly before moving. Due to added responsibility at work and home, I will no
longer be able to continue as a member of the Museum Board and must resign. Thank you for your time and trust in
me as a board member.

Jeremy Young

Sent from my iPhone
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